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From: Angela Frances Peat
To: Graves, Kelley; Alanis, Sarah
Subject: Re: Downtown Development Area Resident Consultancy Council (DDARCC) Term Expires 5-31/2025
Date: Monday, December 9, 2024 2:50:26 PM

I found this group to be a delight socially but civics wise, accomplished very little. I got left
off an email list from them ages ago and I’m not sure why. 

Please remove my name from your list as I’m honored to have been a part but need to take my
time to places where I’ll have more impact. 

Kind regards - Angela 

Angela Peat
Product Strategist / Agile & Design Thinking Coach

On Mon, Dec 9, 2024 at 2:32 PM Graves, Kelley <KGraves@a2dda.org> wrote:

Hello Angela,

 

I am reaching out because your term with the Downtown Development Area Resident
Consultancy Council (DDARCC) expires on May 31, 2025.

 

If you wish to seek reappointment to the DDARCC, please send Maura Thomson
(mthomson@a2dda.org) and I an email confirmation by January 24, 2025.  Also, please
complete a new application on the City’s website
(http://a2gov.granicus.com/boards/forms/460/apply).

 

If you decide you do not wish to seek reappointment, please notify Sarah Alanis

(salanis@a2gov.org) with a cc to Maura Thomson and to me by January 24th.

 

Thank you.

 



Kelley A. Graves
Office Manager/Board Secretary
Ann Arbor DDA
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